
 
 
 
 
 
 
September 1, 2006 
Electronic Bulletin No. 802 
Re:  Pacer Stacktrain Rail Billing on Labor Day, September 4, 2006 
 
 

 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
In observance of the Labor Day Holiday, Pacer Stacktrain's Rail Billing support will 
be staffed from 8:00am to 11:00pm CST on Saturday, September 2nd and from 
10:00am to 3:00pm CST on Sunday, September 3rd.  The contact phone number for 
Saturday and Sunday is 800-684-4070. 
 
Rail Billing coverage on Monday, September 4th will be from 8:00am to 3:00pm 
CST.  The contact phone number for Monday is 901-237-6872. 
 
Rail Billing will resume normal support coverage on Tuesday, September 5th.   
 
We appreciate your business, and we hope you enjoy the Labor Day Holiday! 
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